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With nearly every house being developed as a duplex and so many new dwellings being approved 

they are many and saturated in comparison to infrastructure. Here stands functional schooling 

and facilities. We need more schools and places to educate future generations. 

One councillor suggested a Westfield Sports High School which we should absolutely consider. 

We have a huge sporting demographic in our community. We would benefit from another high 

school in the area that has another focus in tandem with education. 

I oppose the demolition and eradicating of the University when there are so many benefits to the 

community and it’s residents. 


